
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager     Meeting Date: 1/28/2025 

 

 

Title: Harrison Recycling Program Evaluation Inspection 

 

Issue:  None 

 

Background and Additional Information: 

Chad Pelishek participated in a audit of the Village’s recycling program on January 6, 2025.  

This first evaluation on the Village in 10 years.  Overall the recycling programs the Village 

offers are well-run programs as demonstrated by years of collecting more than the minimum per 

capital collection standard of 106.55 lbs per capita.  

 

The complete report and evaluation form is attached. This evaluation is required based on the 

estimated $21,000 the Village receives in grant dollars from the recycling program.  

 

 

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None, provided a information only.  

 

Attachments: Letter from the DNR dated January 8, 2025 and the Inspection Form 


